
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0205
Date: Monday, March 4, 2019 12:56:39 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2019 12:42 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-03-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0205

-- Name --
Vito Greto

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Letter to OEB.
I as an individual as well as a business owner in Scarborough am vehemently opposed to any increases for a service/
product that is essence a monopoly.
We have just finished paying off the Hydro debt, an increase in taxes at the municipal level  an increase at the
pumps, increases at every turn.
I have but one wallet. In the summer when i and my business use no natural gas, none i am still charged a delivery
fee. We can no longer afford these increases!
As opposed to an increase, change their mandate to one of non profit

No more increases!

Regards,
Vito Greto

-- Attachment --




